
Plans to transform Health Visiting Services – Derbyshire County Council have 

launched a consultation on proposals to change the way they offer support to 

families with pre-school children.  

This is the second phase of a review looking at how services could be delivered 

more effectively to ensure they remain sustainable and finite resources are targeted 

at families who need the most support.  

They are encouraging people to fill in their online questionnaire available here.  You 

can also find information about other ways to have your say, e.g. drop-in events at 

libraries and virtual meetings at the same link.  

The consultation runs until September 29.  

If you need any further information please 

email: asch.publichealth.commissioning@derbyshire.gov.uk 

  

 

 

https://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/council/have-your-say/consultation-search/consultation-details/proposed-changes-to-health-visiting-services.aspx
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